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Dear planners and tree officers,

Eileen Willmot+ [

20 September 2016 12:53
Planning
Eileen Willmott; comments on Dartmouth Park plans

2016/4727/T 3 Brookfield Park

No objection

2016/4609/P 34 Brookfield Park

The poor condition of the cement block wall has been a cause for concern for local residents and neighbours
over many years. I support any works which will increase its strength and stability and reduce the
possibility of any future accident to any member of the public passing by.

Thank you,

Eileen Willmott



